Master of Medicine examinations in surgery competed
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(OSCE examnation in progress)

The master of medicine examinations, 2015, in the department of surgery officially ended on 21
August 2015. The examination end was marked by the holding of the School board meeting
chaired by the Dean School of Medicine, Prof. F. Were.

The department examined various cohorts of students in various programmes and various years
of study. The finalists amongst these are due to graduate in November.

External examiners in the specialties also attended the examination.

Results from the School Board await rectification and announcement at the College Academic
Board likely t be held a week later.



